From: Pascente, Anthony 
Sent: Monday, July 03, 2017 10:19 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Higgins, Jessica
Subject: Warrior Games in Chicago, June 30-July 8

Steve
 

On behalf of the City of Chicago, the Mayor's Office accepted 7,000 tickets from the U.S. Department of Defense to attend the Opening Ceremonies at Soldier Field on June 30, 2017. A city-wide email (referenced below) was distributed to inform employees of the ticket availability with the following approximate breakdown of respondents:
 

Chicago Public Schools (includes students) - 5000
City of Chicago - 1800
City Colleges of Chicago (includes students) - 125
Chicago Housing Authority - 50
Chicago Transit Authority - 25 
Thanks
Anthony


